
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (QUEENS ROAD NORTH, 
EASTWOOD) (PROHIBITION OF WAITING AND PARKING PLACES)  

TRAFFIC REGULATION ORDER 2024 (5347) 
 
 

Statement of Reasons  

 
Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 

highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns were raised regarding a lack of parking 

options for emergency vehicles outside the Police Station on Queens Road North, Eastwood. 

This was causing difficulties for the vehicles to park practically.  

To address this issue, a ‘Police Vehicles Only’ parking bay has been introduced on Queens 

Road North, in place of a section of existing Double Yellow Lines, as shown on drawing 

number H/MW/4525/01.   

 


